
                                                                            
     

  

          PRESS RELEASE  
  
  

  

 

Date:  12/13/22 

  

Wolfpack Steel, LLC has been awarded the contract to provide a metal building 

solution and steel erection for an indoor recreation facility as part of a new restaurant 

here in Parkville, MO.  We are excited to be part of the project and look forward to 

working with and for Level Builders, LLC of Parkville, MO.  Steel erection will begin in 

late January. 

 

 
 

  

  


